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Shaver Students Share Holiday Favorites
portside.portofportland.online/2018/12/shaver-students-share-holiday-favorites/

We asked our 4th grade friends at Shaver Elementary to share one favorite thing about the
holidays. From our Port of Portland family to yours, we hope their drawings make your
season a little brighter.

Click here to learn more.
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